
 
 

Christmas started early at the Shed this year – these 

pictures were taken in September so, by now, we 

plan to have quite a stockpile of seasonal goodies 

ready for the annual Christmas Fair on November 

24th.  Last year’s bumper turnout left us almost sold-

out before the end of the evening so we’ll be extra 

busy over the next few weeks to ensure we have 

ample supplies.  We will be wrapped-up warm and 

set up in Market Square from 5:30 – we look forward 

to seeing you there! 

 

After a two-year absence, last year’s Christmas Fair 

gave a sense that life had returned to normal and 

this seemed to add extra sparkle and energy to 

what is always a joyful occasion - but we all knew 

that Covid was still around.  We’re still being careful 

at the Shed and remain aware that there are plenty 

of past and potential Shedders who need to be 

extra cautious and are reluctant to get back to 

their ‘pre-pandemic’ social life.   

 

The Christmas Fair certainly provides a fund-raising 

opportunity and as we ‘look forward’ to new 

energy bills we need to take this seriously.  Perhaps 

more important is the chance to meet and chat 

with anyone who fancies popping in but who, 

maybe, needs a bit of reassurance.  We could 

simply become a pit-stop for refreshment and a 

warm-up on your morning walk or you might 

decide to stick around and help out with some of 

the making and mending jobs we get asked to do.  

Plenty of our regulars have workshops at home but, 

not surprisingly, find that beavering away on their 

own can get a bit lonely.  A bit of Shed time with 

like-minded chaps can be just what is needed to 

restore the balance.  

 

 

The Shed is open every Tuesday and Thursday from 10:00 – 4:00                                    

Unit 4, Station Road Ind. Estate.  www.MenInShedsWinslow.org.uk 

 

Or for more info call Dave Saunders; 01296 714164 

A friendly workshop where men can gather, 

work together, share skills and knowledge or 

just have a chat over coffee. 
 

http://www.meninshedswinslow.org.uk/

